
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 
 Notice is hereby given to the voters and residents residing within the  

Bloomingdale Fire Protection District No. 1, and any and all other persons, 

parties, or entities, that the March 17, 2022 meeting of the Board of Trustees has 

been changed to Wednesday, March 16, 2022 at 4:00 P.M., at the Headquarters 

Station, 179 S. Bloomingdale Road, Bloomingdale, Illinois. 

 

 

 

      BLOOMINGDALE FIRE PROTECTION 

DISTRICT NO. 1 

 

 

      William Wolff 

      Secretary 

 

 

 

DATED:  February 24, 2022 

 

POSTED: February 24, 2022 

 


